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LETTER NO. L-58-03 
 
 
 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C.  CANADA  V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE:  (604)  660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE:  1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE:  (604)  660-1102 

 

BCH/Cor/NewSkeena Forest Products-RS#1821 

 Log No. 4426, 4470 
 
 
VIA FACSIMILE 
9, 604-623-4407 November 25, 2003 
 
 
 
Mr. Richard Stout 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
17th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   V6B 5R3 
 
Dear Mr. Stout: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
Customer Complaint – New Skeena Forest Products Inc. 

Rate Schedule 1821 Billing 
 

This letter is in response to New Skeena’s Forest Products letter of October 7, 2003 and BC Hydro’s letter to the 

Commission of November 6, 2003.  Pursuant to Section 63 of the Utilities Commission Act, the Commission 

accepts BC Hydro‘s request that BC Hydro be allowed to make the necessary adjustments to New Skeena Forest 

Products’ contract demand of 4,500 kVA effective January 1, 2003. 

 

 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
 
RWR/cms 
cc: Mr. Peter Vinall 
 Vice President Supply Chain 
 New Skeena Forest Products Inc. 
 808 West Hastings Street, Suite 1100 
 Vancouver, BC   V6C 2X4 
 Fax:  604-715-0194 


